project

RIOVISION

The Family International



Riovision 1761 W. La Palma Ave. #281 Anaheim, CA 92801 email: info@riovision.net tel: (714) 491-7314

Dedicated to missionary trips to Brazil



Newsletter Issue 2 – September 2005

ello and God bless you. We hope and pray this letter finds you well. Here is a little synopsis of what the Lord has helped us accomplish this past month here at RIOVISION. We pray that it is an inspiration to you.

n preparation for our up and coming trip to Brazil, Marie and Sam made a road trip to New York, where they had been invited to help a team from Brazil already there with a fundraiser. Besides being able to raise some of the needed funds for our upcoming trip to Brazil, they were able to witness to many there and share God's love with them.



Marie & Ally (missionary from Brazil) fundraising in New York



Exon, Sara and Nathanael (holding Bibles) with prison guards

few months ago we began working with a missionary center in Tijuana, Mexico in a ministry with the juvenile prison there. Twice a month we go to give Bible classes to the inmates.

About the prison ministry Nathanael said, "It touched my heart so much to meet these teenage boys and minister to them personally. Since they are not allowed any books in prison, I encouraged them to memorize a Bible verse each week with us during our visit...and they have been doing very good with that!—now they at least have some word in their hearts to keep them going during the week!"

We were also able to contribute 20 computer monitors to the missionary center in Tijuana and they in turn have been able to give them to needy schools they work with in their local area. We donated boxes of food and clothing as well.

The kids all got to go for a week long "Kids Camp" down in the San Diego area. They had a wonderful time enjoying God's nature as they camped out. They had daily Bible studies, games and fun activities together and came home tired but very happy.



"Kidz Camp" staff and attendees

This month we distributed 480 tracts, over 50 Activated mags and witnessed to over 1500 people and personally prayed with some of them to receive Jesus as their personal savior.



Chloe passing out tracts with the salvation message at Huntington Beach

This past month we were able to assist a number of missionaries from abroad during their stay with us in the States. We were also able to give over 19 gifts to missionaries abroad, mostly in Brazil but also in Africa.



n closing we don't want to pass up the wonderful opportunity to offer you a year's subscription to the enclosed Activated Magazine. For only \$20 you can receive 15 power-packed food-for-soul magazines a year (delivered to your door!). This Magazine has been a source of daily spiritual feeding for many and we believe you will enjoy it as well.

nce again we want to sincerely thank you for your interest and support in our efforts to change the world for the better. We appreciate you very much. May the Lord bless and keep you and continue to make you a blessing to many.

Sincerely,

For all of us here at Riovision